
Appendix B 

 

Public Notice Comments 

 

Response Number of 

Responses 

Issues Identified  

Completely 

opposed 
  

Accept if many 

features were 

different 

  

Accept if one or 

two features were 

different 

1 
- Do not want access via Waterer Road 

 

I support this 

proposal 
2  

  

1. Road access 

 

Administration’s Response: 

The developer intends for future development to front James Hill Road and is placing the 

parking along Waterer Road to divert traffic away from that entrance. The City of Regina 

does not regulate which of the two roads their access may be from. The proposed driveway 

meets all technical standards. 

 


